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April 30, 2019 

 

 

Notice to reader,  

 

High Hampton Holdings Corp Financial Statements for the Q2 2019 period ending February 28, 2019 are being re-

filed on SEDAR due to the draft version having been filed in error on April 29, 2019.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

(signed) Fiona Fitzmaurice  

Fiona Fitzmaurice,  

Chief Financial Officer   


